
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 269:W/E 17th November 2017 
PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Tuesday 14th Nov 2017 
School Photos - collected 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 22nd Nov 2017 
Y2 class assembly  
Y3 Cinema - £2.60 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 24th Nov 2017 
Y1-Y6 Anti-bullying  
performance - £1.00  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 27th November 2017 
Derwent Hill 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 6th Dec 2017 
Y1 class assembly  
Nur –Rec panto - £5.00 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 13th Dec 2017 
Y1–Y6 panto - £5.00 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 20th Dec 2017 
Rec Nativity 10am  
12pm Christmas dinner for  
Grandparents £2.85 MUST 
BE BOOKED BY FRIDAY 1st 
Dec 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 21st Dec 2017 
Christmas Party  
Nur/Rec/KS1 - 4.15-5.15 pm 
KS2  - 5.30 – 6.30 pm 
Tickets £3.50 each Must be 
bought by FRIDAY 15th DEC  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 22nd Dec 2017 
Carol service 
Break up for Christmas  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 8th Jan 2018 
INSET day—NO CHILDREN 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 9th Jan 2018 
Children return to school  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 14th May 2018 
KS2 (year 6) SATs 

Happy Birthday for the coming week to : 
 
 
 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following classes for  

winning the attendance 
awards for week ending 10th 

November 2017: 
 

KS1:Y2  96.90%  
 

KS2:Y5   98.57%  

Autumn Term Breakdown for 
Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.6% 

 2 days missed  = 97.2% 
 

 3 days missed  = 95.8%   
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School  WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

BONUS BALL DRAWS 
 

Bonus ball draw for 11th 
November was winning  
number 54 -  
Muriel Brewster claimed the 
rollover. 
 

If you are interested in  
playing our bonus ball  
weekly please see Mrs  
Oliver-Prince or the office 
staff. Each number is £1.00. 

Christmas Parties 2017 
 

Nur/Rec & KS1  - 21st December from 4.15-5.15 pm.   
Disco, games and visit to Santa.  Tickets £3.50 each 
 

KS2 - 21st December from 5.30 – 6.30 pm.    
Disco, games and selection box.  Tickets £3.50 each 
 

NO FOOD THIS YEAR. 
 
 

TICKETS MUST BE  
PURCHASED BY  

FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER  
TO ENABLE STAFF TIME TO 

ORGANISE THE PARTIES. 

Sun FM Stars !!! 
 

Well done, the children have done us very proud. They recorded 2 
songs, “16 sleeps to go” & “5 sleeps to go till Santa”. This will go out to 
the general public on 9th December (16 sleeps to go) & 20th December 
(5 sleeps to go) on Sun FM radio at 8.30am until 9am. (times are ap-
prox.) Then, the week we break up, 18th December, the children will be  
featuring on Sun FM as their school of the week, all week. They will be 
asking the public to guess the Christmas items the children are  
describing. We are not telling you what they were, you have to guess 
with everyone else!! This will run every day from 3.20pm to 3.30pm 
approximately from 18th December. 
 
Tim West from Sun FM with our children,  

Jae Royal, Elle-Mae Gibson, Luke Hindmarch, Chloe Brown all Y6 and Gage Davison Y5. 

Community Gardens 
 

We have constructed nine raised beds in the land that 
sits behind the Multi Use Games Area, which is  
accessed from Cheltenham Road. These raised beds 
are now available to rent for a nominal fee of £1.00 
per week, £52.00 per year. If you are interested in 
renting a raised bed for yourself, please get in touch 
with Christina Holland or Stuart Bell at Hylton Castle  
Primary School, on 0191 5626 399. 

Rilee Webster 

Alexis Wilson 

CHRISTMAS PANTOMIME  
 

Following on from success over the last few years, we are once again going to the  
pantomime.  
 

Years 1 - 6 will be going to the Customs House to watch the performance of The  
Lambton Worm on Wednesday 13th December.  
 

Nursery & Reception classes are going to Washington Art Centre to watch the  
performance of Santa’s Little Helper on Wednesday 6th December.  
 

The cost is £11.50 per person for the entrance & the transport, however school is able to 
subsidise part of this. Therefore we ask that parents / carers pay just £5.00.  
  

Children will be allowed to take a soft drink (NOT FIZZY POP) & a snack (small pack of sweets, popcorn, fruit 
etc.)  Please make payment at the school office. 
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